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Instrumental Music Lessons 

Autumn 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

We are delighted to announce that instrumental music lessons will be starting from the week 

beginning the 5th October 2020. 

 

I would like to reassure you that all necessary risk assessments and precautions have been 

taken to ensure that these lessons can be carried out safely. They include: 

 

 

- Ensuring appropriate social distancing is taking place; 

- Use of large, well ventilated spaces for lessons; 

- Plexi-glass screens are available for tutors if required; 

- No direct mixing of year group bubbles; 

- Regular cleaning of equipment; 

- Ensuring all students hands are sanitised before and after lessons. 

 

 

If you have previously paid for tuition during the summer term you will be enrolled on the 

autumn term free of charge. 

 

Students will be receiving their timetables next week and are expected to attend every 

lesson on time. We are not able to send reminders to students on the day so their own 

personal organisation is vital. 

 

If you have any questions then please do send me an e-mail: doag@greenford.ealing.sch.uk 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Oag 
 
Head of Music 
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